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~ IR CHANGE. Sometimes it is good and easily accepted but other times it can be more difficult.
We have all had things that change in our life and we will all agree that sometimes it is easier

| than others. :

gﬁggéﬁ%ﬁmh Chile right now is going through a time of tremendous change. Starting in October 2019, the

210 DAVIS ROAD citizens of Chile started demanding change. They protested, had riots, much vandalism has been

?}?;Iﬁjgz 2?02?05 done and lives have been lost since then because of the demand for change. There are many

Pastor Harry Strachan things that the people are wanting to “improve” from the current constitution, from equality to

free education to lower taxes. This past weekend they had the opportunity to vote. And over-

whelmingly voted to have their constitution rewritten. This will bring a lot of change to how

Chile is ran and governed. Please pray for Chile as they now start this long process. Pray spe-

chacon2chile@gmail.com cifically that the decisions that are made will still allow religious freedom and open new doors

Wirvletoe cueh e that we may present the Gospel. Some rumors have been heard that this may be in jeopardy.

BIRTHDAY: One thing is for sure, that God is in control and He already knows what is going to happen.
Ivan, 9/10

?ﬁzg ggz As for our family there is a lot of change happening as well. Since transitioning to the States, we

Sofia, 3/31 have started the kids on their new year of school, Chloe is in 1*' and Sofia is in Kindergarten
James, 9/13 (We had a late start because we could not get books while we were in Chile). We have also
ATNIVER SRS started visiting churches on furlough. This is a big change for our kids because the girls were
babies when we did this before and on top of that they were in quarantine for 6 months only
leaving the house twice during that time. We are blessed to see how the Lord is working as we
report to churches and visit new churches looking for new support. If you are a Pastor and
would like us to come and share our burden for Chile with you and your church please contact
me at 567-203-8777. We would love to show you what the Lord is doing in Chile!

PHONE USA
(Vonage) 567-203 5080

Prayer Requests
- Chile would continue to be a country open to the Gospel
- Christ would be honored and glorified as we visit churches on furlough
- New supporters for the ministry
- The churches in Chile to grow as the country is slowly opening up

Thank you all for your prayers, support and encouragement as we continue serving our Lord and
getting the Gospel to Chile.

God Bless,
Ivan, Susan, Chloe, Sofia and James Chacon
Missionaries to Chile

WL "FOR SO HATH THE LORD COMMANDED US, SAYING, | HAVE SET THEE TO BE A LIGHT OF THE GENTILES,
MlSYSi‘Cz)gi Sine. THAT THOU SHOULDEST BE FOR SALVATION UNTO THE ENDS OF THE EARTH" ACTS 13-47



